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 In light of the current situation where there are still many countries subject to denial of 

landing due to the effects of COVID-19, the following special measures will be taken for the 

written and oral examinations for the 2021 Fall Entrance Examination for the Master's 

Program of the Graduate School of Global Studies. 

 

 

 

Special Measures for Written Examination 

  The written examination will be conducted through an internet-based video calling 

system. 

  The test time has been changed as follows ([ ] is before the change). 

  【Global Studies】 

   ＜Language and Culture Studies Course＞ 

    Specialized Subject・・・60 minutes [120 minutes] 

    Language Subject・・・30 minutes [60 minutes](Special Selection for Adults: Exemped) 

   ＜Area and International Studies Course＞ 

    Specialized Subject・・・60 minutes [120 minutes] 

    (Special Selection for Adults: Only 1st Question 30 minutes [60 minutes]) 

  【Japan Studies】 

   ＜Japan Studies Course＞ 

     Specialized Subject・・・60 minutes [120 minutes] 

    

    TUFS (Admissions Office) will inform applicants the starting time and the method of 

examinations by email or other means after the application period. Applicants are 

advised not to make any other plans on Saturday, September 26, 2020 except for this 

examination. 

 

 

 

Special Measures for Oral Examination 

  The oral examination will be conducted through an internet-based video calling system. 

  The system we plan to use is Zoom. 
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Common Special Measures 

－ Due to this special measures, you do not need to come to TUFS campus to take the 

examination. You are required to take the examinations in a private room at your home 

or other location. Please make sure no one but the examinee enters the room during the 

examination. 

－ Prepare a PC with a PDF application, a web-camera and microphone. Install the Zoom on 

your PC and set up your web-camera and microphone. 

－ We will conduct the trial Zoom connection for each course using one day from September 

14-18, 2020. We will inform you by email after the application period, so please check 

your email including your junk mail folder (Make sure to set your email to receive all 

emails from “@tufs.ac.jp”. Please contact your email service provider for 

instructions to set it up.) 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

｛Contact Information｝ Admissions Office 

                          Tel：042-330-5179 Inquiry Form：Here 

*We will not provide information beyond what is publicly available for the fairness. 

https://business.form-mailer.jp/fms/7f613c11123711

